## Scrutiny Call-in Request Home to School Transport

Dear Helen Lynch,

Please can the Home to School Transport decision made by Cabinet on Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> June 2023 be called into Corporate Overview and Scrutiny Management Board.

We, the below signatories, feel that this will impact people and families across the County in a negative way. We are particularly concerned about the £2 uplift, the move away from single person transport for children with additional needs, and the safety concerns with active travel to and from school.

## Kind Regards,

